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UNIFORM & GROOMING POLICY 

 
Students are expected to be well-groomed and take pride in their appearance. College uniform 

expectations apply to all students when travelling to and from school, during school hours and for 

designated school functions. Students are expected to look clean, neat and tidy. Uniforms are to be 

well-laundered and ironed. 

During Terms One and Four students wear the Summer Academic Uniform and during Terms Two and 
Three the Winter Academic Uniform as detailed below.  

 
NOTES 

Undergarments must not be visible beneath blouses or shirts. Brightly coloured underclothing and 

visible under-shirts or T-shirts are not acceptable. 

 

Girl’s skirts are not to be rolled-up and must sit at the top of the knee or below. 
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Shoes must be a black leather lace-up school dress shoe. No flat soles, joggers, sneakers, boot style, 

platform shoes, high heels, buckled shoes, steel-plated shoes, slip-on shoes, casual (street) shoes or 

pumps. Sandals, thongs and bare feet are expressly forbidden. The College reserves the right to decide 

on the acceptability of shoes. 

 

Blazers must be worn to school and up until the end of Form Room, as well as on the way home from 

school, and on formal occasions (e.g. school assemblies, liturgies and excursions). 

All students must wear Academic Uniform daily to and from school. They are required to change into 
Sports Uniform at the appropriate times. 
 

Sports uniform must not be worn to formal occasions such as a whole-school assembly or masses. 

In sport specialist classes, substitute uniform items may be worn if necessary (e.g. rugby shirts) but 
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PERSONAL HYGIENE 

Students are encouraged to use roll-on deodorant, particularly after vigorous exercise during recess 

and lunch breaks 

Spray deodorants are prohibited. 


